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Michelle,

Good afternoon! Thanks for the time last December you took to discuss
the EMBA program's Major Field Assessment program. After a review of
the current plan, I feel that it is adequate for our program and does

not need revision at this juncture. Thus, I'm approving it and wish to
maintain it in place for the foreseeable future.

Thanks!

David

David C. Wyld

Maurin Professor of Management/Coordinator - EMBA Program
Southeastern Louisiana University

Department of Management

SLU ? Box 10350

Hammond, Louisiana 70402-0350

Phone: (985) 549-3972 or (985) 549-2146

Fax (985) 549-2046

E-mail: dwyld@selu.edu
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